
investorsjil@jubl.com 

February 28, 2024 

Mr. Chetan Patel 
Assistant Manager 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
Phone: 022-2272-5001 
Email id: bse.surv@bseindia.com 

Sub: Increase in Volume 
Ref. No: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NS/ 2023-2024/620 dated February 28, 2024 

Dear Sir, 

Regarding your email dated February 28, 2024 received at 11.47 A.M. in which you sought 
clarification on the significant increase in the volume of security of the Company across 
exchanges in the recent past, we would like to inform you that the Company has nothing to 
report from its end to the exchange regarding this matter.  

Further, we wish to inform you that the Company has been regularly intimating the exchange(s) 
of all events, information, etc., that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the 
Company, including all price-sensitive information, etc., and all disclosures have been made 
in compliance with Regulation 30 and other applicable regulations, if any, of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 ('Listing Regulations'). 

We assure that in future also we will continue to provide to the exchange(s) all such information 
required to be intimated to the exchange(s) as per the Listing Regulations.  

This is for your information and records. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Jubilant Industries Limited 

Brijesh Kumar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: BSE Letter dated February 28, 2024.



L/SURV/ONL/PV/NS/ 2023-2024 / 620

28th Feb 2024 

The Company Secretary (The Compliance Officer)
Jubilant Industries Ltd
null,
null,
Bhartiagram, District : Jyotiba Phoolay Nagar,
Gajraula:244223,
Uttar Pradesh

Dear Sir /Madam,

Sub:-Increase in Volume 

We have noted a significant increase in the Volume of your security across Exchanges, in the recent past

Please note that as per Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, all listed companies are required to intimate to the Exchange
all the events, information etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the company which
include all price sensitive information, etc. In addition, all listed companies are also required to furnish to the
Exchanges on request, such information concerning the company as may be reasonably required.

In view of the above and with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about your
company, you are requested to provide us with any information / announcement(including pending
announcement) which in your opinion may have a bearing on the Price / Volume behavior in the scrip.

You are therefore advised to provide your response in respect of the above to the Exchange before 1:00 PM
by submitting reply through BSE listing centre portal under the head : "regulation 30" and email on
bse.surv@bseindia.com on your company letterhead.

Please note that any information received from you in this regard would be disseminated to the market.

Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
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